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Second draft of proposed Kahnawà:ke Justice Act 

enters 30-day Community Feedback phase  
 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 10, Tsothóhrha/December 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to advise the community that the Second 
Draft of the proposed Kahnawà:ke Justice Act has been completed and has now 
entered the 30-day Community Feedback phase. It is available for viewing at KLCC 
website at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com.  
 
Community members are urged to view the document and make their comments to 
Director of Justice Services Ron Skye before Friday, January 11, 2014. 
 
Please note that the Second Hearing for the proposed Kahnawà:ke Justice Act will 
begin with a Community Consultation on Tuesday, January 21, 2014. 
 
A reminder will be issued in early January.  
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For information on the Second Draft of the proposed Kahnawà:ke Justice Act, contact:  
Ron Skye, Director 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Justice Services 
450-638-5647 
 
For further information on legislative processes, please contact: 
Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator    
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission      
450-632-7500, kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca  
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